
29/10/2020 

MR Matthew Billard 
5 - . Wellman RD 
FORESTVILLE NSW 2087 
Mattbillard1@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

I'd like to see before development that the RMS and Transport NSW + Developers propose a 
Entry and Exit point that utilize the great work that has been done on Warringah road and 
Forestway to reduce traffic on the Forestville back streets. Its crucial that we keep down the 
flow of traffic in Grace Street/ Deakin Street/ Bentley Avenue and Brown Street, which already 
sees a large traffic build up. It would simply be crazy not manage traffic via the roads that were 
purposely built to carry traffic away from our back streets. Matt 
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